








July 29, 2015


Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Avista Corporation 2015 General Rate Case 
	Dockets UE-150204/UG-150205 

Dear Mr. King:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Monday, July 27, Commission Staff filed responsive testimony in the Avista general rate case referenced above.  In the interests of time and to avoid conflict with the rule of completeness, documents supporting the testimony of Mr. Dave Gomez, which contained many pages of prior testimony and other materials from other cases, were filed in their entireties.  There was no intention to unnecessarily burden the record, and Staff would be happy to file excerpts wherever feasible if the Commission so desires.   

Sincerely,



JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General
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